The meeting of the Missouri Greater Ozark Airstream club held at Mountain View RV park was called to
order by President Colette Krupco at 3:14 p.m. September 24, 2021. The invocation was given by Mike
Allen and the pledge of allegiance was led by our president.

Roll call by recording secretary Joyce Allen was answered by president Colette Krupco, first Vice President
John Krupco, second Vice President Richard Keith, corresponding secretary Gary Rush, recording secretary
Joyce Allen, treasurer Marsha Keith, and trustees Gary and Linda Rush. Absent was Patti Kelly. Eight
additional members were present including Greg Varner, Region 8 president.

The minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved. Reports by officers and committees included
Gary Rush reporting on contacts he had had with new members and Collette Krupco reporting an addition of
9 new members this year. A letter from Tom Smithson, constitution and by-laws chairman, was read by the
recording secretary notifying us that our revised constitution and by-laws have been approved.

Treasurer Marsha Keith reported that we have a balance of $783.29 in our treasury after paying a bill of
$115.47 which was submitted by our president. She also handed out a report of bank transactions made
this year. She also reported that the bank has approved the deletion of Lavern Kohl from the account and
adding Steve Mathias.

The president explained the changes at headquarters regarding paying yearly dues. Everyone who joined

before August 1, 2021 will be considered the Legacy Group and their dues will be due before December 31
every year. Beginning August 1, 2021, new members’ dues will be due on the anniversary of the date they
joined.

Under old business regarding birthday and anniversary cards, it was decided that those dates will be
published in the newsletter and everyone can send individual cards if desired.

Under new business, there was discussion regarding the directory. Because the cost of printing and mailing
was so high ($398.97) the possibility of e-mailing it was considered. No motion was made.

The president announced that in future international elections, a ballot will be sent to each individual
member’s email address. If a member does not have an email address, he or she can request a printed
ballot from headquarters.

It was moved by Marsha Keith and seconded by Gary Rush that all MGO'’s caravans for 2021 and 2022 be
approved for insurance purposes. Motion carried.

Rick moved and Gary seconded that the nominating committee’s slate of officers for the coming year be
approved and the motion passed. They are as follows:

President: John Krupco

1st Vice President: Richard Keith
2nd Vice President: Steve Mathias
Corresponding Secretary: Gary Rush
Recording Secretary: Joyce Allen
Treasurer: Marsha Keith

Trustees: Linda Rush and Patti Kelly

The president read a letter from outgoing Region 8 president Mike
Sisk thanking our unit for serving ice cream at the Region 8 rally.

Region 8 president Greg Vadner announced that next year’s Region 8 rally will be held April 28-May 1 at
Lincoln, Nebraska at the Lancaster Events Center. He also announced that Rick Emerson will be the
Region 8 first Vice President and that John Lang will be the treasurer.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:08.

Greg Vadner installed the new officers following the meeting.

Recording Secretary, Joyce Allen



